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December 1, 2011 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U.S. MAIL 

Linda L. Roberts 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: Petition 984 - BNE Energy Inc., Colebrook, CT 

Dear Ms. Roberts: 

BNE Energy Inc. ("BNE") is writing this letter to respond to the November 23, 2011 
correspondence from the Siting Council relating to the timing of the approval of the D&M Plan 
submitted by BNE in this docket. BNE recognizes that the Siting Council is diligently pursuing 
its review of the D&M Plan, therefore, BNE is willing to grant the requested 30 day extension of 
the Siting Council's decision deadline for the D&M Plan. Accordingly, the Council now has 
until January 4, 2012 to render its decision. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Respectfully submitted 
BNE ENERGY INC. 

cc: 	Service List for Petition 984 
Melanie A. Bachman (via electronic mail) 
Robert Mercier (via electronic mail) 
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